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NEWS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Monday, October 29 
 

Koenigstein Bridge to Close Temporarily  
 
Due to maintenance, the bridge on Koeningstein Avenue, between 13th Street and 14th Street, will be closed for 
approximately the next two days.  
 
There will be access for local traffic only off of 14th Street and off of 13th Street. The bridge will not be able to be 
accessed during this time, please plan accordingly.  
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